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February 13, 2025

City of Bandera

Mr. Stan Farmer

City Administrator

511 Main St., Bandera, TX 78003

sent via electronic mail & certified mail
Mr. Farmer,

In accordance with the Municipal Matrerials Management Agreement “Agreement”
between the the City of Bandera and BFI Waste Services of Texas L.P., dba Republic
Services of San Antonio, this letter serves as written notice of Republic Services desire
to renew the Agreement for an additional five (5) year term beginning October 1,
2025. This will extend the expiration date of the contract to September 30, 2030.

Language regarding the renewal term can be found on page 2, section 6 of the
Agreement dated September 30, 2020.

If the City agrees to this renewal, per the Agreement, please send written notice to
Republic Services (attn: Bill Rich, General Manager or Tom Armstrong, Manager,
Municipal Sales), within thirty (30) days after receipt of this request.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, I welcome a meeting or phone call to
discuss at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Tom Armstrong

Manager, Municipal Sales
210-825-5853
tarmstrong@republicservices.com

CC: Mayor Denise Griffin



